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Briefing Note:

This briefing relates to activities which fall under SOA Outcome 2. The activities are due to 
be completed by [July 2017] 

The briefing is for noting 

Summary

Further information is available on [link to reports on meeting page on council website] [link 
to organisation’s website]

Key Points for Consideration 

Scottish Water is to undertake improvement works to the waste water infrastructure at 
several locations across Bute and Cowal.

Removal of several waste water untreated outfalls from the coastal area, will improve the 
quality of coastal water. The work will involve the construction of septic tanks and is likely to 
commence later this year.

Over recent months Scottish Water has been carrying out site investigations at number of 
locations to support Design work which is still progressing.

These works will be undertaken at Kilmun, Strone, Innellan and Toward.

Design work is currently on-going and before any work commences there will be further 
communication with community stakeholders to ensure the disruption to the community is 
minimised whilst we carry out these essential improvement works.

These works will not progress without agreement with Argyll and Bute Roads Dept.

Prior to any work commencing Scottish Water will undertake full  community engagement which 
will include information events at Kilmun, Strone, Innellan/Toward which will be attended by 
Scottish Water staff and the project team and will feature plans and information about the 
project.



Key Points for Discussion

For further information please contact:  
Ruaridh.macgregor@scottishwater.co.uk
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